
Feb. 14 E-Nuus for Chalice UU Congregation 
 
IN THIS ISSUE OF THE E-NUUS: 

• Folk Music Concert - Auction sign ups were low 
• Congregational Meeting, Sunday February 18 
• Good news from Amazon Smile 
• Updated Chalice Photo Directory 

 
Don Anderson and Friends Concert - March 25!!  
Please sign up, or we could lose this concert. 
Every year, Don and his friends treat us to a home grown, folk music concert! It is a 
favorite at Chalice. This year Tom Carlstrom will be doing the sound, and Don's brother 
Ray will be visiting from Edmonton to sing some Canadian songs.  
 
This year, the sign ups for the concert were about half of what they usually are, and Don 
is questioning if they should have the concert. Tickets were fixed price at $15. Just write 
to ChaliceUUC@gmail.com, or let Don know directly.  
 
 
 
Special Congregation Meeting 
Sunday, February 18, 2018 at 12:15 pm 
  
This meeting has two elements; a vote and a celebration. 
  
Summary Description of bylaws change: 
More details about the proposed change to the by-laws has been sent to members. 
Only Voting Members, as defined in our bylaws, may cast a vote. We need a quorum. 
 
The Chalice Board of Trustees recommends that the bylaws be changed to reduce the 
5 Trustee positions to 3 Trustee positions. (This will reduce the size of the Board from 
11 members to 9 members. Besides the remaining 3 Trustee positions the other 
positions that remain are the 4 officers, the President, Vice President, Secretary and 
Treasurer, and two members that are ex-officio, non-voting members, the Minister and 
the immediate Past President.) 
  
Reason to Celebrate  -  Progress of our Expansion and Renovation Plan 
  
The City of Escondido Planning Commission has approved our Conditional Use Permit 
for a new Multipurpose Building and infrastructure improvements allowing our architect 
to begin preparing detailed plans. In recognition of the devoted work and generous 
contributions of so many congregants and friends, the Board of Trustees invites 
everyone to celebrate immediately after the Congregational Meeting today with food 
and fellowship. 
 



FREE MONEY for Chalice!! 
Delynn (our Chalice bookkeeper) reports that we recently received a check from 
Amazon Smile for $105.01!! That is money that we receive when people shop on 
Amazon through their charity program. This does not cost the purchaser anything. 
 
That is why you see this link at the bottom of every E-Nuus: 
 
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0099395  
 
 
 
 
The photo directory!!  
The good news is that the new photo directory is posted to the Chalice member section 
of the Website. The bad news is that I have not been able to substitute (on every page) 
the new directory for the old photo directory . . . . it is haunting me!! Some links still bring 
you to the old one.  
 
To view THE NEW, UPDATED CHALICE PHOTO DIRECTORY:  
Go to the Chalice website: ChaliceUUCongregation.org 
Click on "Chalice Wiki" on the red ribbon 
See the Right side column under "Help" 
Click on "Log in" (if you have never logged in before, you can "Request an Account"). 
Only people known to Chalice may have permission to view our members section. 
 
The main page of the members section, and the Log In page look very similar. Once 
you have logged in, there is a sidebar on the left side of the page. Find "Directory" and 
click on that.  
 
At the bottom of the page that brings you to, there is the (frequently) updated contact 
directory, and a photo directory! 
 
Enjoy looking at the pictures. If you are not in the directory, but you want to be, please 
email me  - Paula (Office Admin) at ChaliceUUC@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


